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             Wednesday 4th February 2020

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Adams  has decided to leave her position as teacher for personal 

reasons and will not be returning to school.  She will very much miss the children throughout the 

school  she  has asked me to say thanks to the parents and staff for the support that she has 

received throughout her time here.  We all wish her well for the future. 

Yesterday we held interviews for the HLTA role and have employed two candidates to ensure 

consistency for the pupils.  One of our new appointments,  Ms Acey, will be in Rowan working 

alongside Miss Brown.  Ms. Beaumont will take over the role as class teacher for Hazel and she will 

share this role with our second appointment  Mrs Saunders.  I am sure you will all give them a warm 

Mundford welcome.  

We want to thank Miss Bush for working with us this half term and wish her happy trails in Australia.   

We will be placing an advert for a new class teacher to join our Mundford family to start in 

September. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and support this half 

term.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Godbold 

Executive Headteacher 
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